
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• The Feb. 23 snowshoe race at Camp Rich put
on  by  the  Tahoe  Mountain  Milers  has  been
canceled  because  of  lack  of  snow.

• There will be a meeting about Truckee Trails and Bikeways on
Feb. 26 from 5-7pm at the airport.

• Sierra Nevada College is offering summer art workshops June
9-Aug. 1. Go online for descriptions, artist biographies and
more detailed information.

• On Feb. 26 from 6-8pm the Meyers Area Plan will be discussed
at a community meeting-workshop at the CCC offices on Apache
Avenue in Meyers.
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